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March Out and Register – a student led event at local high schools on March 14
Students at local high schools are planning to march out of their classrooms on Wednesday March 14 to honor the 17 people killed at Stoneman Douglas in Parkland, Florida and to urge lawmakers to support stricter gun control laws.  As part of their walkout, they asked for volunteers to be on campus to register them to vote. 

The Santa Cruz County Clerk’s Office along with volunteers from Women’s March Santa Cruz and League of Women Voters of Santa Cruz County will be on the 14 local high school campuses on Wednesday during the schools’ morning break or lunch time to register voters. Schools that have signed up for the March Out and Register event are: Aptos, Costanoa/AFE/Ark, Cypress, Delta, Harbor, Kirby, Pacific Collegiate, Pajaro Valley, San Lorenzo Valley, Santa Cruz, Scotts Valley, Sequoia, Soquel, and Watsonville.

Thanks to a local group of artists, there will be selfie frame boards for the students to post photos of their participation on social media. 

The law allows eligible Californians to register to vote at 16, so they are signed up and ready to vote at 18. 

You are eligible to register to vote if you are at least 16 years of age and meet the following criteria:

· A United States citizen and a resident of California,

· Not currently in state or federal prison or on parole for the conviction of a felony, and

· Not currently found mentally incompetent to vote by a court.
“Nearly 90,000 youth in California have signed up to vote, so they are automatically activated when they are 18,” Santa Cruz County Clerk Gail Pellerin said. “It is inspirational to see so many young people want to be engaged and have their voices heard at the ballot box.” 
At Watsonville High School, the County Clerk’s Office will also have touchscreens with a mock ballot to give students an opportunity to have a hands on experience with voting. County Clerk Gail L. Pellerin will be at Watsonville High School for the March Out and Register event. 
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